
GRACE COMMUNITY BIBLE FELLOWSHIP

THANKSGIVING AND WORSHIP SERVICE

April 26, 2020

9:30 a.m. Fellowship Breakfast - cancelled

Songs of Praise, Worship and Thanksgiving

Worship in Tithes and Offerings

10:00 a.m Scripture Reading: Hebrews 6:4-12

Worship in the Word 

Sermon:   A Portrait of an Apostate

Prayer

If you have questions or comments about today’s sermon, please feel free to
contact me at 758-4400.

Jim Flaherty, pastor
       gracecbf.org

Scripture References

Hebrews 10:32  But remember the former days, when, after
being enlightened, you endured a great conflict of sufferings, 33
partly by being made a public spectacle through reproaches and
tribulations, and partly by becoming sharers with those who
were so treated. 34 For you showed sympathy to the prisoners
and accepted joyfully the seizure of your property, knowing that
you have for yourselves a better possession and a lasting one.

John 6:37 All that the Father gives Me will come to Me, and the
one who comes to Me I will certainly not cast out. . . . 39 This is
the will of Him who sent Me, that of all that He has given Me I
lose nothing, but raise it up on the last day. 40 For this is the will
of My Father, that everyone who beholds the Son and believes in
Him will have eternal life, and I Myself will raise him up on the
last day.”

John 10:27 My sheep hear My voice, and I know them, and they
follow Me; 28 and I give eternal life to them, and they will never
perish; and no one will snatch them out of My hand. 29 My
Father, who has given them to Me, is greater than all; and no one
is able to snatch them out of the Father’s hand. 30 I and the
Father are one.”

Romans 8:28 And we know that God causes all things to work
together for good to those who love God, to those who are called
according to His purpose. 29 For those whom He foreknew, He
also predestined to become conformed to the image of His Son,
so that He would be the firstborn among many brethren; 30 and
these whom He predestined, He also called; and these whom He
called, He also justified; and these whom He justified, He also
glorified.

John 3:36 "He who believes in the Son has eternal life; but he
who does not obey the Son will not see life, but the wrath of God



abides on him."

John 5:24 “Truly, truly, I say to you, he who hears My word, and
believes Him who sent Me, has eternal life, and does not come
into judgment, but has passed out of death into life.

John 6:47 "Truly, truly, I say to you, he who believes has eternal
life.

John 11:25 Jesus said to her, “I am the resurrection and the life;
he who believes in Me will live even if he dies, 26 and everyone
who lives and believes in Me will never die. 

Matthew 7:21 “Not everyone who says to Me, ‘Lord, Lord,’ will
enter the kingdom of heaven, but he who does the will of My
Father who is in heaven will enter. 22 Many will say to Me on
that day, ‘Lord, Lord, did we not prophesy in Your name, and in
Your name cast out demons, and in Your name perform many
miracles?’ 23 And then I will declare to them, ‘I never knew
you; DEPART FROM ME, YOU WHO PRACTICE
LAWLESSNESS.’

1 John 2:18 Children, it is the last hour; and just as you heard
that antichrist is coming, even now many antichrists have
appeared; from this we know that it is the last hour. 19 They
went out from us, but they were not really of us; for if they had
been of us, they would have remained with us; but they went out,
so that it would be shown that they all are not of us.

Hebrews 10:26 For if we go on sinning willfully after receiving
the knowledge of the truth, there no longer remains a sacrifice
for sins, 27 but a terrifying expectation of judgment and THE
FURY OF A FIRE WHICH WILL CONSUME THE
ADVERSARIES. 28 Anyone who has set aside the Law of
Moses dies without mercy on the testimony of two or three
witnesses. 29 How much severer punishment do you think he

will deserve who has trampled under foot the Son of God, and
has regarded as unclean the blood of the covenant by which he
was sanctified, and has insulted the Spirit of grace? 30 For we
know Him who said, “VENGEANCE IS MINE, I WILL REPAY.”

And again, “THE LORD WILL JUDGE HIS PEOPLE.” 31 It is a
terrifying thing to fall into the hands of the living God.

James 1:12 Blessed is a man who perseveres under trial; for once
he has been approved, he will receive the crown of life - which
the Lord has promised to those who love Him. 

Revelation 2:10 Do not fear what you are about to suffer.
Behold, the devil is about to cast some of you into prison, so that
you will be tested, and you will have tribulation for ten days. Be
faithful until death, and I will give you the crown of life. 

Matthew 19:24 Again I say to you, it is easier for a camel to go
through the eye of a needle, than for a rich man to enter the
kingdom of God.” 25 When the disciples heard this, they were
very astonished and said, “Then who can be saved?” 26 And
looking at them Jesus said to them, “With people this is
impossible, but with God all things are possible.”

Luke 1:37  For with God nothing shall be impossible.

Romans 12:10 Be devoted to one another in brotherly love; give
preference to one another in honor; 11 not lagging behind in
diligence, fervent in spirit, serving the Lord; 12 rejoicing in
hope, persevering in tribulation, devoted to prayer, 13
contributing to the needs of the saints, practicing hospitality.

Hebrews 10:36 For you have need of endurance, so that when
you have done the will of God, you may receive what was
promised.


